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To whom it may concern,

I had the pleasure of working with Raegan Ford Interior Design on a three-year renovation
project at the Alpha Phi sorority house at the University of Arizona in Tucson. As the owner of
Chestnut Building & Design, based in Tucson, Arizona | have worked with multiple vendors and
partners on varies projects and | am happy to recommend Raegan Ford Interior Design as a
design partner for any large-scale project.

Even though the office of Raegan Ford Interior Design was located in Phoenix, the owner
Raegan Ford collaborated and communicated flawlessly with myself, my team, the architect
and our client. Whenever an unexpected issue arose during the project, she was responsive

and proactive in helping us resolve the issue. She is a team player and can be counted on to get
things done.

Raegan and her team are very detail oriented. They provided us with the appropriate drawings
and all of the material requirements according to the project schedule, so my team had the
information and we were able to complete the project on time.

Thank you,
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Patrick Johnson
President

Built On Service

3821 E. Broadway Blvd. | Tucson, Arizona 85716-5407 | (520} 733-3300 | FAX (520) 733-3307
www.chestnutbuilding.com | ROC 289186-B1



